
Detour in place 
February 3-5

(24hrs)  -Work Area-
Intersection
closed to all

traffic

Cadogan St

MILLSTONE AVE
CLOSED AT

CADOGAN STREET
FEB 3 -5

Please be advised that Knappett Industries (2006) Ltd., on behalf of the City will be completing

a sanitary sewer main upgrade along Millstone Avenue at Cadogan Street starting Monday

February 3, 2025, and anticipated to be completed by approximately February 5, 2025.

Due to the deep excavations required, for safety the intersection of Millstone Avenue and

Cadogan Street will be closed, and a detour in place as shown below. Drivers should use the  

signed detours or avoid the area if possible. RDN Transit will be utilizing the detour route.

TOWNSITE AREA UTILITY UPGRADES -  PHASE 1
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

January 30, 2025 
City File: C1605

Your cooperation and patience is greatly appreciated!
For further information, please visit the current construction project website:

https://www.nanaimo.ca/construction/Details/1605

If you have any questions or require further information regarding this project, contact

Engineering Projects: 250-756-5321 or constructioninfo@nanaimo.ca.

The following people will also be able to assist you.

KNAPPETT INDUSTRIES (2006) LTD.
Andrew Grzebinski, Project Manager, 250-390-3022
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